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Job evaluation committee rep 
PSBU is pleased with the response from our members to be the representative for the 
next three-year term. Interested members have until April 24, to submit their name to 
the bargaining chair. Elections will be conducted electronically using SurveyMonkey. 
Detailed information on candidates and voting procedure will be sent via separate email. 
 
 
Extended health plan 
We recently attended a meeting with the Saskatchewan Polytechnic Faculty Association (SPFA) 
and management, where SPFA notified PSBU that they will be looking to separate their 
members from the current joint plan. We will update our members as information becomes 
available. 
 
 
#HumboldtStrong 
Your bargaining committee joins our membership in mourning the lives lost and families affected 
in the tragic accident on April 6. We have chosen to make a monetary donation directly to the 
GoFundMe page on behalf of our membership. Please remember to access EFAP resources as 
needed. 
 
 
Bread and Roses 
Congratulations to Terri Wale and Deb Zawada-Wiebe on their recognition of their commitment 
to our union. They are the 2018 recipients for the SGEU Education Sector. Presentation of this 
award will happen at an upcoming bargaining committee meeting. Well done ladies! 
 
 

In solidarity,  
 
Bonnie Bond, PSBU Bargaining Chair 
Ryan Greyeyes, Campus Chair, Saskatoon Campus and Administrative Offices Chair 
Ellen Leaman, Acting Campus Chair, Moose Jaw Campus 
Terri Wale, Campus Chair, Regina Campus 
Deb Zawada-Wiebe, Campus Chair, Prince Albert Campus 


